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Subject: Restrictive Zoning Proposal

From: Norton Fogel  
Sent: Monday, August 18, 2025 4:05 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Restrictive Zoning Proposal 

Dear City Planning Staff and Council Members - please reject imposing a new residential category that 
will restrict the current Residential zone to 3-units and ban small apartments from most of the 
city.   As you know, Ann Arbor has a housing crisis that can only be addressed by more housing of 
various types and adding further restrictions will make the goals of The Plan impossible to achieve. 

Be a YIMBY not a NIMBY and make Ann Arbor a blue city that shows the way for the Nation! 

Sincerely, 
Norton Fogel 
1510 Morton Ave 

Sent from my iPhone 


